
                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Organised by: Department of Business Economics  

Teacher-In-Charge: Mr. Harish Dhawan  

Faculty Coordinators: Dr. Shivani Raheja, Dr Pritika Dua, Ms. 

Gayatri Yadav, Ms Shruti Vats, Dr Tripti,  

Student Coordinator: Vamani Gupta  

Report by: Niket Kumar  

Venue: Aryabhatta College  

 

 

 

 

 

FRESHERS’ 22 –  ORIENTATION 

2nd November 2022 



A Freshers welcome cum Orientation program was organised on 2nd 

November 2022 by the Department of Business Economics, for the new 

batch of students who have joined our department. The objective of the 

program was to familiarize the freshers with the department’s policies, 

rules, regulations, and initiatives. 

 

The orientation program started at 10:00 am and lasted for 2 hours. The 

program was conducted in the Room N10, Taregana Block and was 

attended by 54 freshers.  

 

The program began with a welcome address by Mr Harish Dhawan, 

who introduced the department faculty members to the students and 

shared the department journey. He also highlighted the various 

opportunities available to the students, such as Peer Support System, 

internships, research projects etc. 

 

The President of the Department gave a detailed overview of the 

various services and facilities available to the students. Further, they 

were explained about the activities and initiatives of various clubs and 

societies that the students could join. Student mentors from third year 

class explained them about the various opportunities available to them 

both within the college and the department.  

 

The program concluded with an interactive session, where the freshers 

had the opportunity to ask questions and clarify all doubts they had 

regarding the institution or the program. The faculty and the student 

mentors from second and third year extended a warm welcome to the 

newly admitted batch of 2022-2023.  

 

The orientation program was a huge success, and the freshers left with 

a better understanding of the department’s policies, rules, regulations, 



and facilities. The program was informative and engaging, and the 

freshers were able to interact with the faculty, which helped them to get 

a holistic view of the college and department.  

 

 

 

 


